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Hi Everyone,   

Today has been a very positive and uplifting day at Crossflatts Primary School. All of the children and staff 

arrived wearing our non-uniform and wellies in honour of Oliver. There was a wonderful sight in the sky this 

afternoon when we set off almost 500 bio-degradable balloons in Oliver’s memory. We then all enjoyed an 

ice cream and a play outside. A fitting tribute to a beautiful little boy. I know his parents and family weren’t 

far away and we hope the rainbow in the sky brought a smile to their faces. A huge thank you for all  your 

very kind donations for the Walker family. I know they are simply overwhelmed with the generosity and 

support they have received from everyone and are drawing strength from the tributes, cards and letters 

they have received. Thank you.   

A further reminder that we have launched our photography competition, where our children are 

challenged with taking a photo which represents ‘Being the best I can be’. The closing date for these photos 

is April 16th. For further information and rules around the competition, please look at our website where 

full details are available. Maybe a perfect activity for one afternoon during the Easter holidays!  

Please can I ask that you take a few moments to click on the link below and provide us with your views on 

our school for our annual survey. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/R9RZR8C Your feedback is greatly 

appreciated.   

It has been a particularly tough half term here at Crossflatts Primary School and I would like to express my 

sincerest of thanks to everyone- the children, staff and parents for your continued support, on-going 

commitment and team effort. The Crossflatts spirit is unique and what makes us the special place we are; 

even in the hardest of times. 

I wish everyone a lovely Easter holiday, with some rest and relaxation before we begin our exciting summer 

term on Monday 16th of April with some sunny days ahead.  

Happy Easter! 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher.  
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